
In Support of HB 2749  Maintain records on abortions
To: House Committee on Health and Human Services
February 11, 2024

Chairman Landwehr, and distinguished committee members:

Please support HB 2749.  The legislature should pass this bill to make records of abortions.

Thank you for your consideration.

Glen Burdue
Belle Plaine, Kansas


